
 
28th January 2021 
 
Dear Year 11 Students, 
 
I hope that you are well and are coping with the current situation and the demands it places on all 
of us.  Please be assured that your teachers are here to support you with your online learning and 
that everything you do now will make a difference so keep up the hard work, it will be worth it.  If 
you need help, please do get in touch with your teacher, tutor or year head. 
 
If you are struggling to decide what is best for you next academic year, then myself and the Post 16 
team would be happy to discuss this with you.  You can get in touch with us on ​0116 281 7015​ or 
email us at ​post16@brookvalegroby.com​ to arrange a suitable time.  If you have questions you 
would like answers to, you can also email these to us or submit them​ ​here​ and we will respond to 
you.​  ​If you are unsure of your subject choices because you don’t know what your GCSE grades will 
be, this is exactly the sort of thing that we can talk through with you so please do contact us and 
we will explain the process to you. 
 
The closing date for applications has been extended until ​21st February 2021​ because we know that 
students are struggling at the moment. Applications are made ​through ​PS16​ ​and​ you should have 
login details, but if not, we can help with that too.  
 
Our ​Post 16 Open Evening​, whilst not held in the normal way last year, is still available for you to 
view online.  It may answer some of the questions you have, but if not, get in touch and we will do 
our very best to answer them for you.  ​You can also view our Prospectus and course guide ​here​.  
 

 
 
Thank you 
 

 
Michelle Cheadle 
Head of Post 16 
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